
 
 

 

 

NOAH’S Restoration works 
 
 
Quality Hotel NOAH’S On the Beach will be undertaking restoration works throughout 2015.   We are 
putting a new face on NOAH’S and by the end of 2015 we will have a fantastic exterior and brand new 
extended balconies to enable guests to better enjoy our spectacular views.   
 
How will this affect the SASP Delegates and their conference? 
 
SASP Accommodation 
Your conference is being held in the preparatory period of our works.  This is the time when the scaffold 
will be installed on the outside of the building prior to the restoration works being undertaken. Views may 
be impacted by open scaffold in some rooms.  Any rooms impacted by the open scaffold will have their 
room rates reduced and SASP delegates will also receive an additional 10% discount.  
 
There may be some noise impact between 9am and 5pm however we are anticipating this will be minimal. 
 
 
SASP Conference Room: 
Our Ballroom is located on the ground floor of the building and will not be impacted by the works. There 
will be no scaffold erected in front of the Ballroom where delegates will enjoy magnificent views of 
Newcastle Beach.   
 
There may be some noise impact between 9am and 5pm however we are anticipating this will be minimal. 
 
 
For further information or clarification please contact the following NOAH’S Representatives: 
 
Rose Hossack 
Conference & Events Executive 
p. 02 4929 5181  
e. functions@noahsonthebeach.com.au 
 
Or 
 
Debera Mackenzie 
General Manager 
p. 02 4929 5181 
e. manager@noahsonthebeach.com.au 
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